

Digital Commons @ George Fox University

Herbert Hoover Hoover Collection

8-3-1955

Arthur Roberts, Mary Dade, and Charles Beals to Herbert Hoover, August 3, 1955

George Fox University Archives

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.georgefox.edu/archives_hoover

Recommended Citation

George Fox University Archives, "Arthur Roberts, Mary Dade, and Charles Beals to Herbert Hoover, August 3, 1955" (1955). *Herbert Hoover*. 43.

https://digitalcommons.georgefox.edu/archives_hoover/43

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the Hoover Collection at Digital Commons @ George Fox University. It has been accepted for inclusion in Herbert Hoover by an authorized administrator of Digital Commons @ George Fox University. For more information, please contact arolfe@georgefox.edu.

The Honorable Herbert Hoover

Dear Friend:

Newberg Monthly Meeting of Friends sends this sincere greeting on the occasion of your birthday. May your visit to Newberg be memorable in its renewal of friendships and in the reliving of experiences of the years now past.

We pray that God's blessing may be upon you on your visit on August 10 and on the days which follow.

In Christian Love,

Arthur O. Roberts, Presiding Clerk

Mary Dade, Recording Clerk

Charles A. Beals, Pastor

and m

July 17, 1939

Dear Friends:

I have your kind note saying that I have been received into membership of the Newberg Monthly Meeting.

I wish to express my appreciation for your kind action.

Yours faithfully,

Newberg Monthly Meeting of Friends Newberg Oregon

Neinherg Friends Church EAST THIRD AND COLLEGE STREETS NEWBERG, OREGON

CHARLES A. BEALS, MINISTER 215 SOUTH COLLEGE ST.

August 14, 1955

The Honorable Herbert Hoover Mark Hopkins Hotel San Francisco, California

Dear Friend,

The enclosed greeting from Newberg Monthly Meeting failed to reach you prior to your visit to Newberg because the envelope was insufficiently addressed. We do want you to know that we appreciated your visit to Newberg.

I might add that the Newberg meeting provides strong leadership in the community and in the college, holding firmly to the Gospel of Jesus Christ which motivates for the kind of moral character to which you alluded in your speech. We wish you continued health and service.

Sincerely,

Arthur O. Roberts, Clerk

HERBERT HOOVER

Stanford University Stanford, California August 24, 1955

Dear Friend:

I have your most kind letter of good wishes on my birthday. I want you to know I deeply appreciate it.

It was a special pleasure to be greeted from The Friends.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Arthur O. Roberts Newberg Friends Church East Third and College Streets Newberg, Oregon